
 

REPEAL BOIL WATER ADVISORY

TO

Clarendon County

05-29-2024

Clarendon County advises the residents of Cain Lane that they no longer need to boil their water
prior to drinking or cooking.

Following an intense flushing of the distribution system, bacteriological samples were collected and
analyzed by Clarendon County . The results of this sampling indicate that the system is now safe to
use for drinking and cooking purposes.

Should you have any questions concerning this Notice, please call 803-553-5939 .

Thank you for your cooperation and patience.

Clarendon County

CC: State Agency

 


